
Dear Members of the RI House's Municipal Government and Housing Committee:BH 
  
At 83, I recently had a total left knee replacement and KNOW FIRST-HAND how much this bill is 
needed.   
 
WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE DOORWAYS, for one, have enabled me to  
-- go to and get out of bed,  
-- go to the bathroom,  
-- reach food in my kitchen,  
-- reach the thermostat to heat my house. 
 
PLEASE, TWEEK IT !!!! 
 
Thank you, 
Marie C, Hennedy, Ph.D. 
-- former English professor at Providence College 
-- current member of the Warwick and East Greenwich Senior Centers, The Senior Agenda, The George 
Wiley Center, the RI League of Women Voters, RI Common Cause 
11 Shenandoah Rd. 
Warwick, RI 02886 
401-368-1922 
 


